
Dear Senators,
I have read the proposed bill SB 554, and firmly believe that it is dangerous, poorly thought out, and frankly unamerican.  When our 
constitution was created, the founding fathers recognized the natural right to keep and bear arms as a protection for the people to 
defend themselves and preserve their freedoms.  I know you are worried about armed gunmen, however SB 554 is not going to fix 
this.  A real truth is that criminals are not going to follow the law.  Criminals already do not follow the law, so SB 554 will not affect 
them.  All you are doing is taking firearms out of the hands of the good guys, giving criminals a dangerous advantage.  This is 
making life more dangerous for common citizens as the criminals will now know that they are unarmed.  This does not even address 
the issue that we have a constitution that you took an oath to protect.  This proposed law goes against everything the constitution 
stands for, life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness.  It is your duty to crush this bill, and as an American, I expect that you defend 
the constitution.

Thank you for your time,
Lucas Nelson


